
 

 

October 27, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: SHARED DECISION MAKING TOOLS 
 
MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) wants you to know that you can 
access shared decision making tools on our website.  Shared decision making tools are 
available to encourage conversation between our Enrollees and you, as their provider, 
to facilitate treatment choices. 
 
The Mayo Clinic offers online, interactive shared decision making tools with graphics 
and comparative choices.  These tools cover a wide variety of options such as 
Anticoagulation Choice, Chest pain Choice, Diabetes Medication Choice and many 
others. 
 
You can access the tool at the following website link:  
https://www.medstarfamilychoicedc.com/providers/provider-resources 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 

Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
 

 

 

3007 Tilden Street, NW 

POD 3N 

Washington, DC 20008 

855-798-4244 

MedStarFamilyChoiceDC.com 

https://www.medstarfamilychoicedc.com/providers/provider-resources
mailto:mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net

